

WAVERTON C P SCHOOL Common Lane, Waverton, Chester. CH3 7QT – Tel 01244 268985 JULY 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Children Walking to School

From <u>September 2023</u>, should you wish your <u>child</u> to walk to/from school or both, the following information should be noted and the form below returned to school by <u>Friday 7th July</u>. This will allow time for records to be updated for the next academic year.

<u>Please complete the form even if your child is already on the Walk to School List as</u> we then have the most up to date information/preference for your child.

For any child allowed to walk to/from school or both, a Walk to School permission form needs to be completed and signed by the parent/guardian and returned to the school office. This is placed in a file and your child added to the "Walk to School List". Should your child not be marked in the morning register and no reason for absence has been received, the school office will contact you on receipt of the registers, to inform you that your child has not arrived at school. Appropriate action will be set in place if necessary.

Children Cycling to School

Parents/guardians must also provide permission for their child to cycle to school unaccompanied – please read information overleaf and tick the box on the form below.

	PERMISSION TO WALK TO/FROM SCHOOL WITHOUT ADULT SUPERVISIO
Admi 	in Officer
	nda Poyner
AD	Poynet
Yours	s sincerely,
Many	y thanks.

SEPTEMBER 2023

NAME:		CLASS:	
HAS PERMISSION TO WALK ON TH	HEIR OWN:	TO SCHOOL	
		FROM SCHOOL	
		ВОТН	
HAS PERMISSION TO CYCLE TO AN ON THEIR OWN:	ID FROM SCHOOL		
SIGNED:(Pa	arent/Guardian)	DATE:	
PRINT NAME: (P	arent/Guardian)		

CYCLING TO SCHOOL

In the interests of safety, I would like to make the following recommendations:

- children always wear a helmet
- children wear high visibility clothing or have high visibility markers on their clothing
- bikes are road worthy and safe
- children can independently control their bike, including safe braking
- children are accompanied by a responsible adult*
- children do not cycle on the busiest roads, but walk on the pavement with their bike

*Parents must provide written permission in order for their child to cycle to school unaccompanied.

The cycle park is located between the year 3 classroom and the Pre-School play area. Bikes must not be ridden on school premises and the park will be out of bounds during the school day.

The responsibility for how children come to school rests solely with parents.